
 

Errata 

Notice of a Public Meeting and a Proposed Renewal with Amendment 

of General Permit TXR040000 

 

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) issued the above referenced notice on 
August 18, 2023. Following the issuance of the notice, TCEQ identified a necessary change in 
the comment period end date referenced in the notice text. In order to make this clarifications 
as transparent as possible for stakeholders, TCEQ is providing this errata sheet with redline 
changes noted. 

 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY   

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING AND A PROPOSED RENEWAL WITH AMENDMENT OF 
GENERAL PERMIT TXR040000 AUTHORIZING THE DISCHARGE OF STORMWATER 

… 

Written public comments must be received by the Office of the Chief Clerk, MC 105, TCEQ, 
P.O. Box 13087, Austin, TX 78711-3087 or electronically at 
https://www14.tceq.texas.gov/epic/eComment/ by the end of this comment period on 
September 25 18, 2023. 

… 

 

 

 

Issued Date: August 30, 2023 


